\NEMBLEP

W, Ve
VIoR FooreALL O

Wembley Junior Football Club is calling all girls who love footy!

This season Claremont District is expanding the Northern Conference Friday Girls’ Competition to
include more age groups.

The Wembley Junior Football Club (WIJFC) is inviting registrations in all groups.

The four age groups for 2018 are:

o Junior: Years 3/4
. Junior: Years 5/6
. Youth: Years 7/8
o Youth: Years 9/10/11

Don’t worry if you’ve never played footy before. The key is development and enjoyment and the WJFC
welcomes players of all levels of experience. It’s also a great way of meeting other girls who love footy!

With AFLW now a reality, every girl can dream of playing in the national league and the WJFC can be
your first step along the way.

Season: May to August 2018. Friday afternoon/evenings. No play during school holidays.
Fee: $120

All players receive a playing jumper (to be returned at the end of the season). New players receive a
WIFC sports bag. Players to purchase club shorts and socks which can be done on the registration form
or via the WJFC website.

For more information, contact Karen Tighe at girlscomp@wembleyjuniormagpies.com

Registrations are open now: http://www.wembleyjuniormagpies.com/registrations.htm

Spread the word and come join the Wembley Junior Football Club
2017 Community Club of the Year!

www.wembleyjuniormagpies.com | https://www.facebook.com/WembleyJuniorFootballClub.WJFC/

#followourdream #WAFooty #WIJFC
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